
2018 City of Pasadena 
Homeless Count and 
Subpopulation Survey

Volunteer to count in the streets 
of Pasadena through the Office 

for Urban Initiatives at Fuller

Counters will be sent in teams of 2-3, on the night of 
Tuesday, January 23 from: 8:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
AND Wednesday, January 24 from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 
a.m. (Same teams will go out both evening and 
morning).

Each Counter is required to attend one orientation 
meeting. There will be a choice of two evening 
orientations from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. on: 
Wednesday, January 17, 2018 or Thursday, 
January 18, 2018.

Questions? 

Contact Sofia Herrera at 
sofiaherrera@urban-initiatives.org 
or 626-304-3753

To sign up go to 
www.pasadenapartnership.org


